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Verco PLNTM-24/N-24 Family Phaseout 
 

Verco regretfully announces the phasing out of the Verco PLNTM-24 and N-24 family of products.  This 
includes all versions of the N-24 deck ranging from FormLok, PunchLok, Cellular, Acoustical and Fully-
perforated deck.  Since the introduction of PLN3TM-32 and HSN3-32 family of profiles in 2012 customer 
response has shown that in N deck profiles that the 32” wide PLN3TM / HSN3 is preferred over the 24” 
wide PLNTM-24 / N-24. 
 

 
 
As of July 31, 2024, Verco will no longer produce any deck from the PLNTM-24 and N-24 family. The only 
exception will be ongoing projects where Verco has already shipped deck from the PLNTM-24 and N-24 
family. 
 
Verco will no longer publicly publish datasheets and catalog information starting on January 21, 2024. 
All of Verco’s information for PLNTM-24 / N-24 will still be available by written request to the Verco 
Engineering Department.  As of March 15, 2024, this information will be considered legacy and available 
only as historical data. 
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, or if you wish to discuss this further, please contact 
your local Verco representative. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Kelsey Lavicka, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
Verco Decking, Inc. - a Nucor Company 
602-353-2004 Office 
KLavicka@vercodeck.com 
 
 
 


